
IMPORTANT REGISTRATION DATE CHANGE FOR THE 2023-2024 YEAR: 

Registration dates have been moved to July 25th and 26th.  The hours are the same, 
8am-3pm. ***If you are unable to attend on one of those 2 days, please contact your 
school's secretary to set up an appointment in late July or early August at (575)601-
4416 to fill out the paperwork  ***If you filled out pre-registration paperwork, you must 
still come in one of those 2 days to fully enroll your student(s).  

Thank You and see you in July! 

 

 


